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The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors held an emergency meeting on Wednesday, 
January 27th via Zoom. 
 
The Board of Directors took action on the following items on an emergency and temporary basis due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 

-Voted to table action pertaining to the addition of specific stipulations for eligibility granted to students 
for the Spring 2021 sport season who graduated in December 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to allow an eligibility exemption for students who transferred to schools 
out-of-state during 2020-2021 and then return to the same school in New Mexico for 2021-2022 

-Voted against a proposal regarding scholastic eligibility and the use of 6-week progress reports 

-Voted to table approval of a modified sports calendar for the 2021 spring semester; the Board fully 
supports the return of sports/activities on February 22nd, but time is needed to seek clarifications from 
the Public Education Department before adopting an official calendar 

-Voted to table modified contest limitations until an official calendar is adopted 

 
Executive Director Sally Marquez presented discussion items pertaining to the possible format for a state 
football championship and out-of-season coaching regulations.   

 

A Special NMAA Board of Directors’ meeting is scheduled for February 1, 2021.      

The next regular NMAA Board of Directors’ meeting is scheduled for February 17, 2021.      


